FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
The number of complaints submitted to the council in relation to the installation of a domestic heat pump, specifically in regards to a loss of amenity.

I would like the data sets for the following time periods:

August 01, 2020-July 30 2021

August 01, 2021-July 30, 2022

I would also like to know the number of complaints during these periods that were upheld -- and in how many cases a heat pump was ordered to be removed. 

Furthermore, if possible through a keyword search, I would like to know how many complaints specifically cited the following: loss of light, excessive noise, intrusion of privacy. If this is not possible, or would exceed the cost limit, this can be omitted.

In the most recent 10 cases in 2022, I would like to know any summary of the complaint you have on file. Again, if this would exceed the cost limit or it is information you do not have, please omit.

Having checked with Regulatory Services, Customer Services, our Planning Department and Sustainability Team, we can confirm that Leicester City Council has received no such complaints regarding Heat pumps.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
